
City of Olathe

COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

MEETING DATE: 2/6/2024

FOCUS AREA: Infrastructure (Engineering)
STAFF CONTACT: Mary Jaeger / Beth Wright
SUBJECT: Presentation on the status of the Kansas Department of Transportation’s (KDOT) K-10
Corridor Project.
________________________________________________________________________________
TITLE:
Discussion on the status of the K-10 Corridor Project.

________________________________________________________________________________
SUMMARY:
The K-10 corridor from the Douglas County Line to I-435 at Pflumm Road has experienced years of
growing traffic volumes, congestion, and safety issues.  The Kansas Department of Transportation
(KDOT) hired HNTB Corporation (HNTB) to study the corridor to identify alternatives for expanding
and modernizing K-10.  This study is expected to conclude later this year.

This presentation will cover the following topics:
· Toll Study Results

· Summary of Public Input

· Analysis of Potential Interchanges at Clare Rd and Lone Elm Rd

· Draft Implementation Plan

· Schedule/Future Opportunities for Engagement

Staff from KDOT and HNTB will make the presentation and be available for questions.
________________________________________________________________________________
FINANCIAL IMPACT:
No financial impact.
________________________________________________________________________________
ACTION NEEDED:
For information only.  There is no action requested from the Council at this time.
________________________________________________________________________________
ATTACHMENT(S):
None
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